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 DATE EVENT 

Monday 18th December Carol Service—2pm 

Tuesday 19th December Sleeping Beauty—panto in school—
C2,3,4,5. Form to follow 

Tuesday 19th December Class 1 trip to Dear Santa 

Wednesday 20th December Young voices choir to sing at        
Community Centre, High Ercall 

Wednesday 20th December Christmas Lunch—wear a Christmas 
Jumper or something similar! 

Thursday 21st December Last day of the Autumn term 

No Clubs or  Chill  club will run on this 
day.  

Friday 22nd December PD day—staff only 

Monday 8th January Return from Christmas holidays 

Friday 19th January Rockstar Day! A focus on TTRS this 
week! 

Friday 19th January Class 1 and 2—Parent workshop about 
maths. 2.30pm school hall 

Thursday 25th January Young Voices—Birmingham  

Friday 9th February Break up for Half term 

Monday 19th February Return from Half term 

Monday 11th March Parent Conversations—C4 / C5 

Tuesday 12th March Parent Conversations—C2 / C3 

Wednesday 13th March Parent Conversation—C1 

Friday 22nd March Break up for Easter 

Monday 8th April PD day—staff only 

                  

 

 

Well done to our 5R Stars this week—always tricky to 
choose! 

    Class 1:  Ellie-Mae—being responsible  

 

   Class 2:  Joseph—being resilient 

   

   Class 3:  Lewis  being resilient 

 

   Class 4: Nate—being responsible 

 

  Class 5:  Avril—being responsible 

If you would like your child to have a sandwich, then please fill in the 
form below. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

What’s been going 
on this week? 

Class  1 performed a 
brilliant nativity this 
week—to the school 

and then to their 
parents. 

I don’t think there 
was a dry eye in the 
house—with solos, 

superb singing, clear 
loud voices and just 
an amazing all round 

performance! 

Reindeer Run—Friday 15th December 

 

 

We had a very special visitor today who surprised us by 
flying by while we were all outside for our Reindeer Run! 
It was lovely that Father Christmas had time to stop by—
and the nursery were able to join us too! We had a quick 
whole school practise at running as reindeers and then 

each class has been outside for their run!                          
What a lovely day! So far we have raised £280.00—thank you! 

Illegal Parking on Church Road 

Please note that some parents are still parking on the double yellow lines 
around school—at the start and end of the day. If you see someone parked 
there, and notice that it is unsafe, please report this to the local police. We 
must keep the area accessible and safe.  The double lines are there for the 
safety of all of the children. Where possible, and unless you have a specific 

parking badge, please park at the village hall. 

Christmas festivities next week! 

Carol Service: Monday 18th December at 2pm 

Please arrive at the church from 1.30pm. Remember some of the 
pews are taken up by the children so it is usually quite busy. The nursery will 
be joining us too. After the Carol Service, please join us back at school for tea 
and mince pies. Please also bring a couple of pound coins for raffle tickets as 

we have lots of amazing hampers to raffle off! 

Christmas Dinner and Christmas jumper day: Wednesday 20th December 

On Wednesday next week we have our Christmas dinner. The children are 
allowed to wear a Christmas jumper or t-shirt that day too. 

The last day of term for the children is Thursday and there is NO CLUBS!! 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E

